
Hammond and Ratcliff Garden Working Group Meeting
14th August 2023

Attendees: Rachel Thackray, Claire Brookes, Sharon Tricerri, Pam Maskel

Update from last meeting:
The materials for the planters have been ordered and delivered. 
James Sheairs has completed the planters in Hammond Garden. He has confirmed that the Ratcliff site isn’t quite ready to have the planters built. 

Rachel has been working with others to source soil for the planters. We have the soil and are working on transport. Jason has kindly offered to source compost for the planters. 

Plans for the Community Day 3rd September: 
The turn out for the community day is somewhat unknown. It will purely be shovelling soil into planters so a heavy lifting day. The community day on 1st October will be more varied and suitable for children to attend with talks and demonstrations. 
Actions to support the community day
· All to put reminders out to our contacts. What Three Words might be a useful way to describe the location. Jason and others will be on the lookout for people on the day who look a little lost. 
· Rachel to talk to the Parish Council about the Ratcliff site and the sink holes that currently exist. This needs to be completed quickly in order to have the planters built in time. 
· Pam to arrange tea, coffee and biscuits to be served on the day
· Rachel to confirm with ‘soil transport team’ that soil should be left on the Parish Council land. Private gardens should not be trampled on. It is anticipated that the soil will go to Ratcliff garden as access is easier but this it to be confirmed. 
· Rachel to see if we can provide bin storage at Hammond Garden for 6 bins. 
· Rachel to order picnic tables
· Jason to order and fix  membrane for the planters

Other actions:
Rachel to find date for next meeting. 
Jason  to agree budget with Rachel and order plants/ shrubs etc 
